
SERMON SERIES: “DANGEROUS PRAYERS” 

February 28th:  “Dangerous Prayers: Fanny Crosby” 

March 7th:  “Dangerous Prayers: Elisabeth Eliot” 

March 14th:  “Dangerous Prayers: George Muller” 

March 21st:  “Dangerous Prayers: Corrie Ten Boom” 

March 28th:  Palm Sunday, “Dangerous Prayers: The Lord’s Prayer” 

 

 

NEW ARRIVALS 

A note of congratulations is sent to Michael and Britt Ross on the arrival of a son. Micah Ethan Ross 

was born February 4, 2021. Kenny and Linda Ross are the paternal grandparents, Kenneth and Joan 

Hobday, paternal great grandparents. Melissa Gaunce and Mark Fryman are the maternal 

grandparents, Steve and Sue Hobbs, maternal great grandparents. Congratulations to the parents and 

their families. 

 

A note of congratulations is sent to Ryan and Katie Howard on the arrival of a daughter.  

Addison Elizabeth Howard was born February 8, 2021. Robbie & Pam Gaunce and Grant Howard are 

the paternal grandparents, Eleanor Kearns and James Howard the paternal great grandparents. Jimmy 

& Beth Withers are the maternal grandparents, William & Charlene Fritz and Ray Withers the 

maternal great grandparents 

 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

I wanted to give you a quick summary of the first six month of fiscal year 2020-2021  

(July 1, 2020-December 31, 2020).  

 

General Fund Income   -   $181,942.91 

Expenses      $155,731.52 

Net Income      $ 26,211.39 

 

The net income of $26,211.39 is a $10,798.14 increase from the first six months of July 2019-

December 2019. Your giving has continued to keep our church financially strong.  I appreciate your 

generous giving and the staff continues to work hard to provide you with the latest church news.  If 

you have any questions on the budget or the church finances, please contact Sherry Judy at the church 

or myself at 859-588-9675.  We welcome your calls and want you to be keep up to date on the 

finances of your church.  Buddy Renaker, Finance Chairman  

 

 

PRAYER CONCERNS 

----Eleanor Penn, mother of Laurie Thomas needs our thoughts and prayers as she is recovering from 

Covid Pneumonia, you can send a card to Laurie, 1371 US Hwy 62 W….Paul Foster is recuperating 

from surgery for a broken leg, his address is 231 Peak Lane…Lauren Brown is having outpatient 

surgery February 24th, her address is 140 Highland Ave…. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Carole Harris and family in the death of her husband Ron Harris 

who died February 5, 2021. Carole’s address is 206 Licking Valley Rd 

 

An expression of sympathy is sent to David Grear and family in the death of his aunt Clarice Grear, 

Wakefield, Rhode Island who died February 4th. David’s address is 550 E. Pike St. 

 

A note of sympathy is sent to Vicki Northcutt, Karen Mink, and Mary Charles Coy in the death of 

their cousin Carolyn Lewis, Brownsville, TX who died February 6th. Address for Vicki, 1327 Colby 

Rd; Karen, 104 Skyview Dr; Mary Charles, 523 Salem Pk 

 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Sue Williams and her family in the death of her nephew Mark 

Doyle who died February 4, 2021. Sue’s address is 224 Cladorbon Dr. 

 

Please keep David and Rachel Poe in your thoughts and prayers. David’s mother Martha Poe, Paris, 

KY died February 2, 2021.Martha Poe was the grandmother of Aaron, Bryan and Logan Poe. Their 

address is:  3038 Lynwood, Paris, KY 40361 

************************************************************************** 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“My deepest thanks for all the many acts of kindness, calls, food, cards, prayers and many Bibles 

given by the Gideons in Ron’s memory.” Carole Harris 

 

Mary Ron and Pam Moore would like to thank everyone for the cards, prayers, memorial 

contributions, and other expressions of sympathy in William’s illness and death. 

 

 

“Just a note to say “hello” and to “thank you” for my meal last week. It was nice to know I didn’t 

have to worry about what to eat for that day. Hope all are well.”  Laura Bush 

 

“Dear Church Family, Thank you so much for the cards, prayers, and calls at the passing of Mrs. Poe. 

It is so heartwarming to know that, despite the physical distances, we can still maintain a loving 

closeness within our congregation. We have enjoyed sharing the cards with all of the family – you 

have no idea how much that has helped.”         Much love, Rachel and David Poe 

 

“I want to express my appreciation to all who expressed sympathy during the recent passing of my 

step-brother Robert Zeigenfuse. It was most appreciated! What most probably aren’t aware of is that 

this was the 3rd Zeigenfuse passing in a January month-my step-father John (Robert’s father), my 

mother Elizabeth and now Robert. Adding to that is January is also my birth month. Thank all again 

and please continue prayers for Robert’s widow Mary Ann.”         Victor Colvin 

 

 

Sherry Judy would like to thank everyone for the cards, calls and prayers following her recent 

surgery. 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

 

WINTER GARDEN OF EDEN 

“This is a little message for my 

Cynthiana Christian Church friends. 

A year ago, we had our annual 

'Potato Fest before the Virus shut 

everything down. This is a thought I 

had to help the Garden of Eden and 

The Harrison County Senior Center. 

The Center has been feeding many of 

our County seniors and they are in 

bad need of funds. Robin Florence 

and her crew have worked tirelessly 

to make sure our citizens have 

nourishment. We always receive a 

nice donation each year at the Potato 

Event. I challenge you to donate to 

The Cynthiana Christian Church, 

Garden of Eden fund to benefit 

senior meals.” 

  Billy Hayes 
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Minister’s Message: 

       

      I know if you are like me and I can’t imagine you are not, I miss seeing all of you. 

We run into each other at different locations in the community, but it is just not the 

same. I only know that I miss good Christian fellowship, there is nothing like it. We are 

trying to continue to bring your church to you in as many ways as possible. We have 

our Sunday morning services by way of our church website, Facebook and YouTube, 

not to mention our new broadcast on Sunday morning at 9:30 A.M. on WCYN. Please 

tell your fellow church members and friends about these opportunities. Many of you 

have expressed appreciation for our mid-week devotional that is shared every 

Wednesday. I also know that Brad has done some creative moments with our youth, 

playing bells, Valentines and much more. Kathy has started a very special moment for 

you, interviewing people of the church and playing it on Facebook. These have been 

some special moments enjoyed by all. You might want to checkout the Lenten 

devotions that are on our church website, www.cynthianachristianchurch.com click on 

“Journey to Calvery.” We also have plans to have a devotional booklet printed for you, 

it will deal specifically with “The Last Week of Jesus.” It will feature the day by day 

activities of Jesus during Holy Week, several of our leaders will be composing these 

presentations. They will also be available by means of Facebook that week. We will 

also make a deliberate attempt to make Holy Week very meaningful for all of us. As of 

this time we are just unsure about what we will be able to do. Hope you will be with us 

on Sunday morning as our sermon series continues, looking into the life of Fanny 

Crosby. My thanks to Pam for all her fine efforts with these services, along with our 

Elders and technicians who provide us a special moment of worship.   

  

        …..Larry        

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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